## PINE RIDGE NURSERY SCHOOL Newsletter | March 2018

## A LOOK AHEAD AT UPCOMING EVENTS...

- March 7/8 Scholastic orders due
- March 12-15 CLOSED for March Break. Enjoy this time with your family!
- March 21/22 PURPLE DAY for Epilepsy Awareness. Wear purple and show your support.
- April 4/5 GRANDPARENTS TEA (See website pineridgenurseryschool.com for class times)
- April 2 CLOSED for Easter holiday
- April 25 Open House Night
- May 9/10 Mother's Day Tea
- May 21 CLOSED for Victoria Day
- June 13/14 Snack with Dad
- June 23 Graduation (Held on a Saturday. More information to follow)
- June 26/27 Last days of school

## **PURPLE DAY...**

March 26 is International Purple Day. Please join us in wearing purple on Wednesday, March 21 and Thursday, March 22 to show support for those living with epilepsy. We will be working on purple crafts, wearing purple clothes, face painting, and more! Families are asked to bring in a toonie (optional). All money raised will go to Epilepsy Durham Region.

We have high school co-op students joining us until the end of the school year. Please welcome Miss Miranda to the Rainbow Room (full day placement), and Mr. Keffe to the Sunshine Room (mornings only).





## **GRANDPARENTS TEA...**

Grandparents Tea is fast approaching! An information letter about the event will be sent home with your child. PLEASE NOTE that children will not be released to anyone who is not listed as an authorized person on your child's file. Authorization forms are available to you if you want to give permission for a grandparent or other person to take your child home that day.

The sign-up/RSVP sheet will be posted in the hallway the first week of March. We are most excited to host this special event and planning is well underway. The parties take place in the large church gym. If you are lucky enough to have several sets of grandparents, feel free to invite them all. Parents may attend only if grandparents are unavailable or need assistance. Don't worry that you are missing out; Mother's Day and Father's Day celebrations are just around the corner!

Pine Ridge Nursery School Staff